
Dr. Dae-Yeon Мооп

Executive Secretary of the

North pacific Fisheries commission

September 20,2019

Subject: Notifiofuion in accordance with раrаgrарh б, СММ 2017-09 (IIiф Seas"\
Boarding and Inspection Procedures between Russain Federation and Chinese Taipei)

Dear Dr. Moon

The Russian Federation notifies the Commission that pursuant to paragraph б of the

Conservation and Management Measures fоr Нiф Seas Boarding and Inspection

Procedures for the North Pacific Fisheries Commission (СММ 2017-09), Russia

recognizes that the boarding and inspection procedЙes apply in their entirety as

between Russia and Chinese Taipei.

With best regards,

Aleksey Baitalyuk

Head of the Russian Delegation

at the NPFC Meeting

С.С: Мr. Ding-Rong LtN, Head of Delegation, Chinese Taipei


